
   
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Health Scrutiny Committee 
20 November 2014 

Better Care Fund Update 

 
 

Purpose of the report:  Scrutiny of Services and Budgets/Policy 
Development and Review  
 
The plans for the Better Care Fund have been submitted and the Committee 
will review the details and scrutinise plans for delivery. 

 
 

Summary: 

 
1. A report from the Surrey Better Care Fund Board is included in the 

agenda papers. 
 

Recommendations: 

 
2. The Committee is asked to scrutinise the plans for the Better Care Fund 

and consider further scrutiny in 2015. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Report contact: Ross Pike, Scrutiny Officer, Democratic Services  
 
Contact details: 020 8541 7368, ross.pike@surreycc.gov.uk  
 
Sources/background papers: None 
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